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Cancellation of RMGT’s Appearance at drupa 2021 
 

Ryobi MHI Graphic Technology Co., Ltd. (RMGT, president: Katsushi Hirokawa) 

will cancel its scheduled appearance at the drupa 2021 international printing and 

media industry exhibition to be held from April 20 to 28, 2021. 

RMGT had been preparing for the exhibition, believing that exhibiting at drupa 

would be an excellent opportunity to shine a light on recent developments in the 

printing industry, which unfortunately has been hit hard by the spread of the new 

coronavirus (COVID-19). 

 

Now, six months before the exhibition, COVID-19 is not subsiding but is rather 

showing signs of spreading again all over the world. RMGT has thus decided to 

cancel its appearance at the exhibition due to the difficulty of providing a safe and 

secure atmosphere where people will be able talk positively about the future. 

 

In response to customer expectations, RMGT will continue to issue information 

about its activities using online and other means of communication. Under the theme 

of "Assist Your Potential (with technological expertise and constant innovation)”, we 

will also continue working with our customers to create a world where people take the 

lead through mastery of machines and technologies. 

 

 

 

 


